
 

Parkside Elementary 

 
*If you have a preschooler turning 5 before 

September 1, 2023, please join us for one of 

our Kindergarten Round-Ups. 

 
Thursday April 13, 2023 at 6:30 pm  

Or 

Friday, April 14, 2023 at 8:30 am 

 

At the Round-Up you will: 
 

 Learn about a typical Kindergarten day 

 Learn about Kindergarten expectations & curriculum 

 Visit the Kindergarten classrooms 

 Find out how to register for Kindergarten 

 


